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Dear Dr. Hall, 

I am in receipt of your letter of 28th April and have 
pleasure in sending you a reprint of our paper, ' Experimental 
determinations of the thermal and eleotrical conductivities 
of molten metals ' , 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr. H. Tracy Hall, 
Director of Research, 
Brigham Young University, 
Provo, 
Utah, 
U. S. A. 

#P~ 
R. [ , PO\IELL. 


